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Catholic Conference of Ohio wants Disadvantaged Pupil Impact Aid 

In recent testimony before the Senate Education Committee, an administrator of the Catholic Conference 

of Ohio requested that Disadvantage Pupil Impact Aid (DPIA) should be extended to nonpublic schools. 

The private school appetite for tax money is growing exponentially. Vouchers, nonpublic administrative 

cost reimbursement, auxiliary services, and student transportation are not enough to satisfy the Catholic 

Conference of Ohio. Now DPIA is requested. What next? Buildings? Salary supplements? Student 

uniforms? 


